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Petar Lemajic <petar@lemajic.net>

follow-up from neighborhood forum


Dasher, Timothy <DASHERT@charleston-sc.gov> Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 11:11 AM
To: "petar@lemajic.net" <petar@lemajic.net>
Cc: "Middleton, Dale" <MIDDLETOND@charleston-sc.gov>

Good afternoon Petar,

I think that Teams meeting went way better than I expected!

 

The important number to pass along are Mobile Crisis 843-414-2350, which can be called 24/7 to provide
information/concerns and/or request for assessment.

 

Delynn Morgan is the Director of Emergency Services and she often does outreach and provides discussions for local
agencies. She can be contacted at
delynn.morgan@scdmh.org.
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